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World Letter Writing Day at The Old Downs Residential Care Home

On Wednesday 1 September we celebrated World Letter Writing Day here at The Old Downs Residential Care Home, to

acknowledge hand written letters and the wonderful connections people can forge through correspondence.

Some of our residents joined in to write a thank you letter to all our staff at our Home.

We decorated our letter with beautiful flowers and our residents enjoyed writing their personal thank you messages.

Jean said "It's a lovely thing to do!"

 

 


